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GP CONTRACT CHANGES : 

GPC UPDATES  
 
As you will be aware from the 

November edition of the LMC 

newsletter, Laurence Buckman, 

Chair of the General Practitioners 

Committee (GPC) is in the process of 

producing regular updates for the 

profession, the majority of which are 

being distributed via LMCs.   

 

To date, we have emailed the 

following updates to represented 

Sheffield GPs and Practice 

Managers: 

 

¶ What will the QOF changes 

mean for your practice finances? 
(emailed on 29 November 2012) 

 

¶ What will the contract changes 

mean for your workload? 
(emailed on 3 December 2012) 

 

If any Sheffield GPs or Practice 

Managers have not received these 

important updates, it would be 

appreciated if the LMC office could 

be informed via email to 

manager@sheffieldlmc.org.uk, in 

order to ensure that our databases and 

distribution lists are accurate and up-

to-date.   

 

Further updates and more detailed 

guidance notes are expected, along 

with details of a series of GPC 

roadshows.  Therefore, it is vital that 

we are able to keep all GPs and 

Practice Managers informed of 

developments. 

 

Any GPs who have not received 

Laurence Buckmanôs letters to the 

profession (emailed on 25 October 

and 7 December), are advised to 

email info.gpc@bma.org.uk to 

ensure that the GPC has up-to-date 

contact details.   
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LEGAL AID CUTS AND 

VICTI MS OF DOMESTIC ABUSE  
 
A number of practices have 

contacted the LMC regarding a letter 

from Taylor&Emmet LLP Solicitors.   

 

It would appear that Taylor&Emmet 

are asking GPs to complete a medical 

examination and short medical report 

on patients who are claiming to be 

victims of domestic violence.   

 

We have made Taylor&Emmet 

aware that their request falls outside 

of normal NHS contractual work.  

Therefore, GPs are entitled to refuse 

to complete the work, or, if choosing 

to do the work, can charge a fee.  

GPs completing the work must also 

ensure that they have adequate 

patient consent and must carry out 

third party information checks.   

 

We will, of course, keep practices 

updated on our negotiations with 

Taylor&Emmet.   
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SERVICES PROVIDED BY 

SOUTH YORKSHIRE PRIMARY 

CARE AGENCY 
 
A number of practices have raised 

concerns with the LMC regarding 

services they used to receive, but no 

longer receive since the transfer of 

services to the South Yorkshire 

Primary Care Agency (SYPCA).   
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